BE AN R44 LIFESAVER!

Clarence Drive, part of the R44, is now fully open with no “stop and go” sections.

Just in time for the start of the holidays!

In some ways these “stop and go” sections helped to slow down speeding motorists and bikers.

As the holidays start, the R44 Task Team is launching the “BE AN R44 LIFESAVER” campaign.

We are asking drivers and bikers to slow down and to join the drive to make the R44 a safer road.
There have been too many lives lost on this road in tragic accidents involving cars and motorbikes.
And too much wildlife has been hit and either injured or killed.

The 100kph zone between Rooiels and Betty’s Bay, that passes the Kogelberg Biosphere Wildlife
Rescue Centre, is one of the hotspots for speedsters and sadly a very high “kill” zone for wildlife.

On this 100kph stretch, the R44 also forms part of a dangerous four-way crossing at the entrance to
Pringle Bay. The R44 bisects the villages of Rooiels and Betty’s Bay and wildlife is also killed on these
sections.

Please share this message to recruit “R44 LIFESAVERS” and help to save lives.



